
 

 

 

 

August 11, 2016 

 

 

To:               Board of Education 

From:           Dave Palzet 

Re:               Hiring Status Report 

 

 

Hiring for 2016-17 
 

Debbie Lubeck is in the final stages of filling an elementary resource position and should have a 

recommendation for the Board shortly. 

 

Both Ms. Lubeck and Mr. Glimco will be working to fill instructional aide positions within the 

next few weeks.  
 


